
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
THIS WEEK……. 
 

AT our weekly Wednesday meeting at Moe’s 

beginning at noon we will have fellow club member, 

Anton Hinrichs give a presentation on the Honor 

Guard.   

See you Wednesday! 

As your friendly reminder…. you can order off the 

menu versus the buffet at Moe’s! 

______________________________________________ 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 

09/18 – Noon meeting at Moe’s Restaurant.  Fellow club 

member Anton Hinrichs will give a presentation on the 

Honor Guard 

09/25 – Noon meeting at Moe’s Restaurant.  Our guest 

will be Dustin Jasper with the Franklin County Area 

United Way.   

10/02 – Noon meeting at Moe’s Restaurant.  This will be 

our 2019-2020 officer/board member installation. 

 

If you have not already be sure to “like” us on Facebook 

at Optimist Club Wash Mo. 

And continue to check out our website. 

http://optimistclubwashmo.wixsite.com/optimistclubwas

hmo 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENT…… 

10/11 – “Night Clubbers” October Food Truck Frenzy 

10/26 - East MO District Conference – Arnold, Mo 

 

A SUCCESSFUL SEPTEMBER FOOD TRUCK 

FRENZY IT WAS….. 

 

Food Truck fare, Tours of the Career Center, Kiddo 

Activities and to end the evening a viewing of the movie, 

Aladdin.  This month’s event was co-sponsored with  

Augusta Elementary School.  Night Clubber Mary 

Robertson, Principal at Augusta arranged for the movie 

showing with the outdoor license…which according to 

the following photos was a hit!  There were many others 

that made this movie night a success…Chris Marquart 

purchased the movie.  Night Clubber Curt Beers set up 

the projector, Judy Straatmann borrowered us the 

portable screen and Rob Landers with the School 

District helped us set up the sound.  The JOI Club sold 

out of popcorn within 5 minutes of the moving starting!  

Awesome JOI Club!  Then we have all the Night 

Clubbers that did their part all evening and everyone 

else that came out and supported “The Night Clubbers” 

with this fundraiser but also an evening for the 

community to come together.   
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BLACK AND WHITE BOOKS SERVICE 

PROJECT…… 

 

Thanks to everyone that made a contribution to the Black 

and White Book service project.  Your support is very 

much appreciated! 

 

 

OUR NEXT SERVICE PROJECT IS…… 

 

Peanut Butter…as Chris mentioned in her “This and 

That” email last week we are collecting 15 - 17 oz jars of 

peanut butter to deliver to the 1st East MO District 

Conference of the 2019-2020 year on October 26th.  The 

jars of peanut butter will be used in a Friday Backpack 

Program. We will be accepting jars at the weekly 

meetings between now and October 26th.   

 

 

 

MEET OUR SEPTEMBER “LET YOUR 

OPTIMISM SHINE” RECIPIENTS……….. 

 

 
 

Josie Keiser from Augusta Elementary 

 

 
 

And Kadence Mitchell also from Augusta 

Elementary. 

 

Club member, Judy Straatman made the 

presentations. 

 

Join us this week for the recipient from Immanuel 

Lutheran School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



COMMITTEE SURVEY….. 

 

Don’t forget to complete the Committee Survey that 

Chris emailed to everyone last week so you can….. 

GET INVOLVED!!!!!!! 

 

____________________________________________ 

 

 

WELL WISHES FOR A SPEEDY RECOVERY…. 

 

We send our club well wishes to Club Treasurer, Rita 

Griesheimer’s husband, John who will be having hip 

replacement surgery this Tuesday, 9/17.   

 

 

____________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

2018 -2019 Officers & Board Members 

 

Chris Marquart  President 

Tim Willard   Vice President 

Mary Mahew   Secretary 

Rita Griesheimer  Treasurer 

Julie Frankenberg  Past President 

Ina Rutz   Board Member 

Alina Brown   Board Member 

Gary Winzenburger  Board Member 

Dan Yoest   Board Member 

Sara Cunningham  Board Member 

Nick Frankenberg  Board Member 

 

 

 

OPTIMIST THOUGHT FOR THE BI-WEEK 

 

 

 


